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This short format will be used between the COVID-19 Updates to provide employees 

timely updates on new guidance and critical information. 
 

The California Department of Public Health and California Department of Human 

Resources have released two updated guidance documents for State Departments 

and Employees on COVID-19.  

The first guidance document includes information on: 

 

• Staying safe 

• Employees deployed for COVID-19 

• Employees reporting illness or symptoms 

• Employees and employees with household members on quarantine 

• State workers in healthcare settings and State workers at higher risk 

• Department operations and administrative issues 

• Work and non-work-related travel  

 

Find the full guidance document, GUIDANCE FOR STATE DEPARTMENTS ON 

CORONAVIRUS (COVID-19), here. 
  

The second guidance document provides additional information and resources from 

the Centers for Disease Control, the California Department of Public Health, and local 

health departments. It includes information on: 

 

• What employees should do 

• What employees should know 

• Avoiding bias and stigma 

 

Find the full guidance document, GUIDANCE FOR STATE EMPLOYEES ON CORONAVIRUS 

(COVID-19), here. 
 
 
 

https://nrm.dfg.ca.gov/FileHandler.ashx?DocumentID=178567
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